

Naburn Church of England Primary School



Newsletter: 39 Date: 06.09.24

Hello All!

Headteacher's Introduction

It was so great to welcome you all back and so very lovely to see all the smiling faces as we flung open the doors to a new and improved Naburn Primary!

The new playground climbing frame has gone down a storm with the children as has our new library, full of tales of adventures and mysteries to solve!

We will have an open evening to officially celebrate both of these and also so you and any new starters or prospective parents, can see how your child(ren) is getting along, meet the teachers and have a tour of our wonderful school! Keep a look out for dates as more information will follow shortly!

We have been learning a lot already this week but the most important thing is that we have settled beautifully into our new year groups and classes and we are very much enjoying being back! Have a lovely and restful weekend!

Mrs Durham.



THINGS TO REMEMBER NEXT WEEK

Clubs start next week:

Craft club on Monday 09.09.24 MultiSkills on Wednesday 11.09.24 Boomwhacker on Thursday 12.09.24 Football on Friday 13.09.24



Attendance House Winners
Community

House Point Winners Community

Reflection Corner

School Value we will be living out this year: Community. This autumn term, we will focus on our value of community and thinking about how we can live out this value to help people in our local community.

"37 Jesus said unto him, Thou shalt love the Lord thy God with all thy heart, and with all thy soul, and with all thy mind. 38 This is the first and great commandment. 39 And the second is like unto it, Thou shalt love thy neighbour as thyself."

· -- -<u>-</u> --

Our attendance this week is: 90%

The National Average is: 94.2%





Early Years have had a wonderful first week in school, getting to know one another and their learning environment!







It has been great to see the Year 1 children settling into their new class routines so quickly. and how they are enjoying their learning.













Year 2/3

A huge welcome to Willow class to Bonita, Chloe, Lara, Elliot, Georgia, Hattie, Violet, William, Jimmy and John! We have had a brilliant start to the new school year. In English, we have been uncovering clues about our mystery book; in maths, we have been looking at place value and working out whilst counting in 10s and 100s! Our school value for this half term is Community and we have spent lots of time reflecting on what community means to us. We took part in an activity which turned out to be impossible to do alone but a lot of fun with the help of others and lots of teamwork.







Year 4/5/6

What an amazing first week back we have had so busy but such fun too! It was a pleasure to welcome our new Y3s to KS2 and begin our Ancient Egyptian studies using atlases, a globe, a human timeline, photos and film clips! As a key stage we also considered, very maturely, what our school values of Aspiration, Respect and Community mean to us and how we can embody them every day. In Y56 we have written beautiful, personal poems entitled 'Who am I?' which explore what makes us the people we are: our dreams, hopes, fears, beliefs, favourite sights and sounds. In Maths we have discussed how we feel about ourselves as mathematicians and made a strong start to our consolidation of place value and times tables. We have also had a LOT of fun playing on our fabulous new trim trail! Phew We're ready for a rest now.





New and Improved



